10/3/12

Final preparation for the Dog Park Grand Opening were wrapped up.

8/8/12

We won the PetSafe contest. A budget for building the park was finalized.

A victory celebration was enjoyed by all.

6/27/12

Work continues on cleaning the park. As always all the volunteer work is greatly appreciated. Votes are still needed for the PetSafe contest.

The float will be worked on at Susan's barn. John will let us use a trailer and he will pull it in the parade.

Fundraising ideas were discussed.

6/6/12

Work continues on cleaning the park. All the volunteer work is greatly appreciated. Votes are needed for the PetSafe contest.

Various fundraising ideas were discussed.

We will have a float in the 4<sup>th</sup> of July parade.

5/2/12

Final details for a bake sale at the Derby Village Store were hashed out.

Members Present: Bob Kelley, Pam Greenwood, Ann Kelley, Laura Gobeil, Ally Kelley, Susan Taylor, Sam Greenwood, Sherry Aubin.

Others Present: Shela Vogel, George Loriot, Brian Irish, Carl Taylor, Mandy Aubin and baby.

- Motions were made by Susan Taylor to appoint Bob Kelley as Chair and Ann Kelley as Secretary. Motions were seconded by Laura Gobeil, accepted by committee and approved.
- 2. Bob Kelley reported that fundraising efforts thus far have generated approximately \$3500. with a goal of \$12,000. to purchase fencing.
- 3. Bob Kelley also reported that Kedron Lague will be heading up a project to build an 8'x10' shed for the dog park to earn his Eagle Scout Badge.
- 4. Pam Greenwood did research for fundraising ideas. Dog Fashion Show, Charity Walk, Photo Shoot or Pet Calendar, Bake Sale, Car washes, Benefit Bingo, Yard Sale, Chocolate bar sales.
- 5. Brian Irish shared an idea of putting dog park sleeves over water bottles and selling them on the 4<sup>th</sup> of July.
- 6. Ann Kelley offered an idea for a raffle of a stay at Jay Peak with golf/water park included if we can get Jay to donate the stay. Brian Irish's wife works at Jay Peak and he volunteered to have his wife check into it.
- 7. Carl Taylor will be going to his last meeting as board member of the Pope Memorial Frontier Animal Shelter and will suggest to them that they donate to the park.
- 8. A decision was made to have a bake sale at one of the grocery stores on May 5th. Location and time to be determined.
- 9. Susan Taylor recommended that we have new business cards printed.
- 10. Next Meeting May 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2012 at 6:30pm